
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 66/21

HOVERCRAFT AT LEE-ON-THE-SOLENT 12 SEPTEMBER 2021

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that hovercraft will be operating
between Southsea Hovercraft Terminal, Ryde Hovercraft Terminal and Daedalus Slip, Lee-on-the-Solent. Craft will
operate from approximately 1200 to 1430 on Sunday 12 September.

2. Daedalus Slip will not be available to Personal Water Craft or other users at these times and will be directed by on
site marshals. The slipway and beach will be cordoned off from the public out to a distance of 15 metres either side
of the slip. Swimmers and other water users are to remain clear of the PWC operating areas as directed by
marshals. 

3. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 13 September 2021.

 

Thursday 09 Sep 2021 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


